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Marine Environmental Studies at Mgarr Harbour - Gozo - July 2017 

 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of vessels that a 

Marine Environmental Study will be held at Mgarr Harbour - Gozo.  

 

The study will be carried out within a circle of radius 25m from station A, as shown on attached chart. 

  

Weather permitting the works are expected to commence as from Tuesday 27th June 2017 and are 

expected to be completed by mid July 2017. 

 

A support vessel either “Atlantis II” or “Julie Pell”, depending on availability, will be used and since the 

study involves the use of divers, it will be displaying the International Code of Signals Flag ‘A’. 

 

 Mariners and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout and give a wide berth. 

 

 Instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12 are to be complied with.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 211A 
       

 
   




